Dear Parents,
  As you know, we are currently reading Stuart Little.  As part of our work with this novel, we are going to hold a boat race.  The race will be held on May 10th.
Rules of the Race:
1.  Boats must be made of recycled/reused materials.
2.   Boats must float.
3.   Boats must be between 10 cm and 30 cm long.
4.   Boats must have a name.
5.   Boat captains must be in a pleasant mood, and willing to sail vessels in a fair manner.

In past years, the students have had great fun with this activity- let’s keep it going!
 Have fun!
Ms. Hackett 


